Help Support St. Augustine’s Kitchen Garden with Your Generous Donations!

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Guardians, Friends and Business Owners,
I am reaching out on behalf of St. Augustine’ Kitchen Garden, a wonderful initiative that aims to teach our students valuable culinary skills while promoting healthy eating, sustainable food practices and biodiversity.
St. Augustine’s Kitchen Garden is in need of your support to ensure its success and continued growth. I am currently seeking your donations of kitchen items to enhance our students’ learning experience. Every little contribution can make a big difference, so I am kindly requesting any unused or unwanted items in your kitchen cupboards and drawers that you may be willing to part with. 
Do you have spare pots and pans that could find a new purpose in our kitchen? We would be thrilled to receive them! Electrical mixers and blenders and other electrical goods are also greatly appreciated and would enable our students to explore the wonder of baking and creating delicious treats.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bowls, oven trays, cake tins, measuring equipment (measuring cups and spoons) and scales are essential for various cooking techniques, and any surplus in your kitchen would be put to excellent use by our up and coming budding chefs. 
Additionally, if you come across any unused kitchen or garden items that you believe could benefit our cause, I would be immensely grateful for your generous contribution.
I would also appreciate your contribution to the kitchen Garden Program in 2024 by helping the school collect and recycle plastic bottles that can be deposited in the Victorian’s Container Deposit Scheme, which will reduce the state’s litter while putting money into St. Augustine’s Stephanie Alexander’s Kitchen Garden program. The 10 cent refund will contribute to purchasing seedlings and food items necessary for recipes. 
I am also requesting if you know of anyone who has a chicken coop in excellent condition, or if you are willing to take the time to build one to add to our garden, I would very much appreciate your participation in enhancing our garden area.
Your support in providing these donations will not only help enrich our students’ learning experience but also empower them to develop their passion for cooking, nurturing their culinary and gardening talents.
If you have any items that you would like to donate, please drop them off at the school reception during office hours where there will be boxes available for you to put them in as well as for the plastic bottles.  If you are wishing to deposit the plastic bottles yourself and would like to donate the 10 cents to our cause, I will also leave a money box at the office window where you can place your change. For larger items or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tiziana Scimone or Matthew Stead via email: tscimone@sayarraville.catholic.edu.au or mstead@sayarraville.catholic.edu.au respectively.
In conclusion, your donation of kitchen items will lay the foundation for a brighter future for our students and enable St. Augustine’s Kitchen Garden to flourish. We greatly appreciate your support and commitment to our cause.
Thank you for taking the time to read this notice and I look forward to receiving your kind support and donations at your earliest convenience.
Thanking you in advance.
Warmest regards,
Tiziana Scimone



